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Preventing Shelter Surrenders 

Through proactive measures like implanting over one hundred (100) free microchips, 
repairing fences, and building dog runs, the program has prevented many pets from 
entering the shelter system, avoiding the emotional and financial strain of surrender. 
These efforts have also reunited families with their lost pet. 

A Lifeline in Crisis 

Beyond practical assistance, the program provides emotional support to families facing 
difficult situations, from costly medical emergencies to housing instability. By offering a 
compassionate hand during these times, the program has become a trusted resource for 
pet owners, ensuring they never feel alone. 

Transforming the Future 

The Pets for Life program is not just addressing immediate needs-it is fostering long­
term change. By educating and empowering families, the program is building a 
compassionate, sustainable support network that strengthens the bond between pets and 
people in the community. 

This program demonstrates the power of tailored, community-focused initiatives to create 
meaningful and lasting impact in the lives of both pets and their families. 

VCAS is very excited as a result of the generosity of the Ventura County Community 
Foundation to be able to continue to bring this exemplary national model to our County 
and partner with Humane Society of the United States to offer these services to 
the community 

This letter has been reviewed by County Counsel, the Auditor-Controller's Office, and the 
County Executive Office. If you have any questions regarding this item, please call 
Esteban Rodriguez, Animal Service Director at 805-388-4355. 
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